
Join Us: Your Input Is Needed for the 

2015 Contracting Disparity Study 

The business and general public is invited to attend a meeting about WSSC’s 2015 

Disparity Study.  The Study will evaluate WSSC’s Minority Business Enterprise 

(MBE) practices, evaluate the business market in this region and determine if a 

statistical disparity exists for a  woman-owned and minority program.  The results 

will provide the Commission with a legal basis for any future MBE program.  
 

A successful Disparity Study requires the involvement of market area businesses 

willing and able to perform work on public contracts.  We will also have discussion 

on contracting opportunities and you will be able to meet Procurement staff from 

WSSC. 

For more information, contact  

WSSC’s SLMBE Office at 301-206-8800 

or email to wsscstudy@wsscwater.com 

www.wsscwater.com/disparitystudy 

Montgomery County Prince George’s County 

Thursday, September 24, 2015 
10:00 a.m. - 12:30 p.m. 

Montgomery Community College 

Rockville Campus (MCCC) 

Homer S. Gudelsky Institute for 

Technical Education – Room 223 
51 Mannakee Street, Rockville, MD 20850 

Thursday, September 24, 2015 
6:00 p.m. - 8:30 p.m. 

Prince George’s County  

Community College (PGCC) 

Rennie Forum – Largo Student Center 
301 Largo Road, Largo, MD 20774 

DISPARITY STUDY BUSINESS COMMUNITY MEETING 

& CONTRACTING OPPORTUNITIES WITH WSSC 

 Thursday, October 22, 2015 from 10:00 a.m. - 12:30 p.m. 

Washington Suburban Sanitary Commission (WSSC)  

Richard G. Hocevar Building (RGH) • Auditorium 

14501 Sweitzer Lane, Laurel, MD 20707 




